
 
 
 
  
 
 

  
  
 
 

Friday 29th November 2024 
 
Dear Parents / Carers                  
 

Years 5 & 6 Boys Football Tournament – Re-scheduled Date 
 
I am delighted to offer your child the opportunity to represent Ryecroft CE Middle School in a Years 5 and 6 Boys 
Football Tournament, against Sutherland Academy in Stoke. This will be held at Thomas Alleyne’s High School in 
Uttoxeter on their Astro pitch Wednesday 11th December 2024, starting at 3.45pm (re-scheduled from 21st 
November).   
 
The match will last for about 1 hour, so we should be finished for approximately 5:00pm. If your child is to 
participate they will need to bring their full PE kit, including shin pads, trainers/astros and blue socks; as well as a 
drink (non fizzy/no glass or metal bottles) and any snacks with them. You will also need to make your own travel 
arrangements to and from Thomas Alleyne’s, parking is available in the carpark opposite the bus station.  I will 
be attending the tournament to support the teams, we also welcome support from parents / carers too and ask 
that they stay to watch and support also. 
 
If you would like your child to participate in this event, can you please read the attached Code of Conduct in 
Sport sheet with your child, then click on the link or QR code below and complete the online consent form by 
Monday 9th December 2024 at 11:45pm at the very latest.   
 
https://forms.office.com/e/6yfH5wG3AN  or 
 
 
Failure to adhere to the guidelines in the Code of Conduct will result in removal from the game, the team or if 
necessary the school grounds. 
  
Any breaches of the Code of Conduct will be followed up at school and dealt with accordingly to the school 
behaviour policy.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mrs N Bannister 
Lead in PE 

https://forms.office.com/e/6yfH5wG3AN

